
 

 

Wednesday 16th September, 2020 

 

 
 

Hello Parents and Community, 
  
Welcome to our final newsletter of Term 3, what a busy term this has been. 
  
Thank you to everyone who has contributed to our fundraisers, including the pie drive and the book fair. We really 
appreciate your continued support of our wonderful school. We are hoping to have a few more fundraisers next 
term that should be a lot of fun. 
  
At this stage COVID restrictions are still in place, we are hoping these will ease in Term 4, however our staff are 
working through many different models for both the Year 6 Farewell and Presentation Day. At this stage please 
save the dates that have been set. 
  
On Friday 25th September Ms Brunton will be taking leave. Ms Brunton will return at the beginning of Week 7, Ms 
Brunton is heading off to get a knee replacement. We wish her well and a speedy recovery. Miss Preston will be 
taking Stage 3 for this time. The Stage 3 students have met Miss Preston and are already excited to have her as 
part of our team. 
  
Mrs Firth and Mrs Vogt have been out visiting the preschools, getting to know our 2021 Kindergarten students. We 
are hoping that COVID restrictions will ease and our 2021 students will be able to have onsite transitions next 
term. If you know of any students who are yet to enrol please send their parents to the office to do this. 
  
In this Newsletter is the return slip for the SIT (School Improvement Team). If you would like to be involved in this 
please return the slip to the office by Friday 25th September. I am looking forward to being inundated with your 
responses. 
 

In Term 4 students will return on Monday 12th October, there is no Staff Development Day. We are looking 
forward to another great term.  Have a wonderful and safe holiday. 
 

   Cat Boorer (Principal) 

“Vision with action can change the world” 

  KPS Important Dates   
 

 

     

Bikes - Please wear your helmet before leaving school grounds.  

                                

             38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

       Phone: 4990 2974             Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Kindness begins with me! 

  Term 4 

  Mon 12th October: Students Return  

  Wed 21st October: CHS Case class/Academy of Sport 
   Applications Due to our school office 
 
  Tues 8th December: End of Year Presentation 

  Wed 9th December: Year 6 Farewell 

  Wed 16th December: Last Day of School for 2020 

   

Term 3        
 
 
    

Thurs 24th September: Pie Order Pick up 
   SPR 10.30am 
 
Fri 25th September: LAST DAY OF TERM 3 



 

 

P&C Association Fundraiser  

THOMPSON’S PIES & CAKE DRIVE 

 
Pie drive delivery is Thursday 24th September 

Please collect from SPR after 10.30am 
 

 

Footy Colours  

Fundraising 

$103.00 raised 
 

All monies raised goes to helping 
kids with cancer stay engaged with 

their learning. 

Kinder Enrolments 2021 
 

We are currently taking Kinder enrolments for 2021. 
  

Orientation days start Term 4 

Dates are yet to be set due to Covid-19 restrictions. 

 

We are planning to start online kindy sessions with the 

hope of the restrictions being lifted. 

 

For further info please contact us on 

 02 4990 2974 



 

 

LUNCH ORDERS/ 

SCHOOL TUCK SHOP 

 

STILL POSTPONED 

UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

Due to Covid—19  

Guidelines 

B O O K  FA I R  

 

Thankyou to parents 

that have ordered already.   

 

 

 

 

Book fair is still open till  

Friday 18th Sept.  

 

Book fair is open daily 2.30 to 3pm. 

Year 6 Farewell   

RSVP & monies are due back 
at school by Friday  
25th September 

Brannan proudly  

displaying his  

Aboriginal  

Artwork 



 

 


